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August 29, 2019

Elizabeth Hause, Senior Management Analyst
City of Redondo Beach

415 Diamond Street

Redondo Beach CA 90277

RE: Proposition 1 Grant Application

Dear Elizabeth:

Congratulations, your grant application for Design Plan for 30 acres of Open Space at the AES power
Plant Site is being recommended for a partial funding award of $500,000 by the Coastal Conservancy
from its Proposition 1 grant program.

Formal grant awards will not occur until the project is approved by the Coastal Conservancy board at a
public meeting. The Coastal Conservancy will assign a project manager to work with you now to move
the project forward. Your project manager will be in touch with you in the next month.

We look forward to working with you on this project.

Congratulations!

Sam Schuchat
Executive Officer

1515 Clay Swreet, 10th Floor
Oakland, California 94612-1401
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